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SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES
June 21, 2012

Call to Order: The Selectboard meeting was called to order at 2:00pm.

Present: Randy Crochier, Ann Banash and John Ward, Selectboard members; Ray Purington, Admin. Assistant;
Ronnie LaChance, Treasurer; Tupper Brown; Dan Ahern and Pamela Bloomfield, Clarus Group.

DESE Study of GMRSD Finances: The Board and others in attendance provided input to the Clarus Group to assist
with its study/review that is being paid for by the Mass. Department of Elementary and Secondary Education
(DESE). The study is looking at the Gill-Montague Regional School District’s financial management and budgeting
practices, and will assess the District’s capacity to sustain turnaround initiatives, to explore and promote
opportunities for improvements in the operation and budgetary practices of the District, and to increase the
likelihood that such improvements will be realized.

The data gathering phase of the study is to be completed during June, and the report should be issued sometime
during the summer.

Adjournment; The Selectboard adjourned at 3:20p.m.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Ray Purington, Administrative Assistant.
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R. Ward, Selectboard Clerk




